
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a request to approve names for two new rights of way, one new road 

name and one pedestrian access way name. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the following names: 
 
 1 “Baigent Way” for the new road to service a business zone subdivision at 60 Lunns Road, 

Sockburn. 
 
 2 “Shiloh Lane” for a new right of way to service a nine residential subdivision at  

174-178 Racecourse Road, Upper Riccarton. 
 
 3 “Ashtead Lane” for a new right of way to service a ten residential subdivision at 52A Epsom 

Road, Sockburn. 
 
 4 “Briar’s Track” for an existing pedestrian accessway linking Uldale Place and Happy Home 

Road, Cashmere. 
 
 


